
 

 

 

Dear La Pine Community, 

 

I’m excited to share some great news about our baseball program! As we work to revitalize 
youth sports in La Pine, we want to ensure we’re building a strong foundation for our young 
athletes. 

Starting a true feeder baseball program is no easy task, which is why we are thrilled to 
announce our partnership with Bend South for the upcoming season. This collaboration 
will give us the support we need as we develop our program. 

I’m also happy to share our long-term vision: we plan to create the La Pine Hawks Little 
League! This new league will provide a structured environment where our kids can grow, 
compete, and learn the game. We believe the La Pine Hawks will foster a sense of pride and 
community for our players and families. 

With the help of Bend South, our young athletes will be able to register here in La Pine and 
practice locally. We’ll also work together to create a schedule that allows for games in both 
La Pine and Bend throughout the season. This will give our players valuable experience and 
strengthen our community ties. 

We know that starting a new program comes with challenges, but we are committed to 
making this a positive experience for everyone involved. Our goal is to create a safe and 
welcoming environment where kids can learn the fundamentals of baseball and make 
lasting friendships. 

Thank you for your support as we embark on this exciting journey. We can’t wait to see the 
La Pine Hawks in action and will keep you updated on our progress. If you have any 
questions or ideas, please feel free to reach out. Together, we can make a meaningful 
impact on our young athletes! 

 

Best regards, 

La Pine Sports Academy  

 


